
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

8. TEMPLETON RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION, TEMPLETON HALL 
 
 The Templeton Residents’ Association has recently sold the Kopara Street Community Hall, owned by 

the Association.  The hall was sold by auction, at a figure substantially above the expected sale price. 
 
 The Association has previously agreed to contribute a substantial proportion of the sale proceeds to 

the Council, to offset the cost of the recently completed Templeton Community Centre.   
 
 The Board decided to write to the Association congratulating it on the successful outcome of the 

auction, and for the contribution to be made by the Association on behalf of the community towards the 
construction of the new Templeton Community Centre. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


